Thank you for your contribution to the “Adopt a Mound” program. We invite you
to come to the Three Sisters Farm and watch your corn, beans, and squash grow.
The harvest will be donated to the local native community and area food banks.
May we all remember our connection to the Circle of Life.

A contribution was made in your name by

P.O. Box 186
Peru, Vermont 05152
802-824-5358 jrahm@sover.net
www.shapingnewworlds.com















